
 
 

Hello,  
  
You have a new diagnosis of Atrial Fibrillation and/or Atrial Flutter.  
 Please view the Atrial Fibrillation Clinic Education videos at:  
  
https://www.islandhealth.ca/our-services/heart-health-services/atrialfibrillation-
clinic-heart-health      

 
If you’ve been prescribed a blood thinner in the ER, it is important to continue 
taking it without stopping, unless you have been told exactly how long to take it.  
You may need to see your family doctor, nurse practitioner or Walk In Clinic to 
have your prescription renewed and ensure appropriate management.   
  
If you’ve seen the videos, and you have further questions about Atrial Fibrillation 
and treatment, please call and leave a message at  
250-370- 8632 to receive a non-urgent call back from a clinician.  
  
Thank you,  
 

Island Health Atrial Fibrillation Clinic Team  
 

Open Monday-Friday 8-4, closed weekends and statutory holidays  
 

 
Island Health Atrial Fibrillation Clinic  
Located at: Royal Jubilee Hospital, Royal Block, 3rd Floor, Rm  Tel: 250-370-8632 | Fax: 250-519-1893   
343 | Victoria, BC V8R 1J8 Canada   islandhealth.ca  
Mailing address: Royal Jubilee Hospital, 1952 Bay Street, RB-3,   
Rm 343 | Victoria, BC V8R 1J8 Canada  

 

 
Excellent care, for everyone,    
everywhere, every time.  


